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CONTACT – The School Newsletter Autumn Term (15) 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

It has been a busy term full of laughter and fun. We have 

tired, yet excited children who are ready for the 

Christmas holiday. We are extremely proud of how hard 

our children work in school and we hope that they have 

a well-deserved restful break.  

Christmas Shop: The Christmas shop was an amazing day that 

the children enjoyed, and they were able to buy many presents 

for loved ones; we hope you enjoy your presents when you 

open them. I would like to say a personal thank you to all of the 

staff and volunteers who helped make the day a success. A lot 

of hard work and preparation went into the day. Mrs Murphy, 

as always, you are amazing! Thank you for all of your support – 

the event raised £2,274.21. 

Christmas Dinner: A huge thank you to the catering 

team for their hard work and preparation, to ensure 

that we had a great Christmas Dinner on Wednesday – 

the food was delicious. 

Carols and Candles: We have ended our term with a beautiful Carols and Candles carol 

service. Thank you to all the children that read and sang beautifully. Our hope is that we 

can move this service to a bigger space so parents can join us.  

Website: We have launched our new website. We always advise you to look on the website 

for any up to date information.  

Clubs: The club sign up forms were sent out several weeks ago. We look forward to starting 

them in the New Year - week commencing 15th January 2024.  

Staffing News:  

We are sadly saying goodbye to Mrs Rutter who works in the school office, she has worked 

at the school for the last 17 years! We would 

like to say a huge thank you to Mrs Rutter for 

all of her hard work and dedication over the 

years – we will miss her lots. Joining our 

reception team in January is Mrs White who is 

looking forward to meeting you all in the New 

Year.  

https://www.northbaddesley-jun.hants.sch.uk/topic/news-and-events


We are also temporarily saying goodbye to Mr Balcombe who is going on paternity leave 

for Spring 1 (5B). Mr Webbe will be stepping up as Year 5 Leader.  

Buddy and I would like to wish all of our families a Merry Christmas and 

a Happy New Year. Thank you for your continued support in making the 

school a great place for the children to learn and develop; I look 

forward to hearing all the lovely Christmas stories when the children 

return on Tuesday 2nd January 2024. Stay safe and wrap up warm. 

Best wishes,  

Miss L. Wootten,  

Head Teacher  
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Celebration of Learning at NBJS 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 


